CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION
May 16, 2018

MINUTES

OPENING BUSINESS

lLA.

CALL TO ORDER - 5:00 P.M.

1.

Roll Call

President Feix called to order the special meeting of the Board of
Education, Wednesday, May 16, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. with Blair, Cruz,
Orozco, and Feix present. Mr. Na was absent.

Administrative Personnel
Wayne M. Joseph, Superintendent
Norm Enfield, Ed.D., Deputy Superintendent

Public Comment on Closed Session Iltems
None.

Closed Session
President Feix adjourned to closed session at 5:00 p.m. regarding student
expulsions and a student admission.

RECONVENE TO SPECIAL MEETING 6:20 P.M.

Reconvene to Special Meeting

President Feix reconvened the special meeting of the Board of Education at
6:30 p.m. with Blair, Cruz, Orozco, and Feix present. The Board met in closed
session from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. regarding student expulsions and a
student admission. No action was taken that required public disclosure.

1.

Pledge of Allegiance
Superintendent Joseph led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Changes and Deletions
None.




Minutes of the Special Meeting of the Board of Education May 16, 2018

I CONSENT |

Sylvia Orozco pulled for separate action ltem Il.A.1., student expulsion cases 17/18-27
and 17/18-28. Moved (Blair) seconded (Orozco) motion carried (4-0, Na absent) to
approve the remainder of the consent items.

LA, CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, INNOVATON, AND SUPPORT

N.A1. Student Expulsion Cases 17/18-26, 17/18-27, 17/18-28, 17/18-29, and
17/18-30
Approved student expulsion cases 17/18-26, 17/18-29, and 17/18-30. Moved
{Orozco) seconded (Blair) motion failed (0-4, Na absent) to approve student
expulsion case 17/18-27; and moved (Blair) seconded {Orozco) motion failed
(0-4, Na absent) to approve student expulsion case 17/18-28.

LA.2. Student Admission Case 17/18-02A
Approved student admission case 17/18-02A.

. ADJOURNMENT

President Feix adjourned the special meeting of the Board of Education at 6:32 p.m.
N

-Hernandez-Blair, Clerk

%, President

Recorded by: Patricia Kaylor, Administrative Secretary, Board of Education




